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Noah’s Ark Newsletter 
Welcome back and we hope you had a nice and relaxing half-term holiday. This half-term is packed with many topics and events. Our first topic we will be “Animals” followed by “People who help us”, “Safety in the environment including road safety”, “Transport including Thomas the Tank Engine”, “Shops, restaurants and Radio Jackie”.
As always, topics are kept as broad as possible to ensure that children’s interest is included and that ad hoc themes can be added as necessary.
Next week children will be allowed to show their pet at register time during all sessions. If you have a pet please let us know when you want to bring it in. Your child can also bring in their favourite animal book or fluffy animal to show at register or circle time. A reminder will be sent on Friday.

This week children can dress up in their favourite costume or clothes. If you don’t have one (we are happy to lend them one of our costumes). We would appreciate to receive a donation of £1 on the day – Thursday 27th February.
Thank you to those parents who have returned our questionnaire. All your comments have been most valuable. The outcome of the questionnaire will be given in hardcopy.
Important events
Family Disco – Saturday 1st March. Tickets can be obtained from Noah’s Ark. Please join this fantastic event for families and friends. Many activities have been organised to make this day extra special. Tickets purchased before event - £3 each per adult and child with under 2's free. Ticket prices on the door - £3.50 per adult, £3 per child with under 2's free.
Parents Consultation meeting – 5th March 3.30 til 5.00. Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer. If you prefer a different date or need more time, please arrange a mutually convenient day with your key person. If you choose a different day, please note that meetings straight after drop off are easier to manage for staff.

Coffee morning and afternoon – 19th March, 11am and 2.30 pm. Noah’s Ark supports the Parish Lenten Project. Any donations received will be given to Father Anthony who will be invited to this event.
Last day of term - 4th April. Pre-school session finishes at 2.15pm
Sainsbury Vouchers
We are collecting Sainsbury vouchers. Please drop your vouchers, with the help of your child, in the box provided on the table in the foyer. Last year we were able to buy balls, beanbags and ball games from the vouchers received. 

Fundraising
Cake sale on Friday 7th February made £93. This is a brilliant result. Thank you to Elsie’s Mum who organised it with Mums from the morning and afternoon session. (
Special Thanks
We like to thank Klara’s Dad who replaced a broken toilet roll holder in the pre-school. (
Many thanks for reading our news. If there is anything that you would like included in our next newsletter please let us know.
Bettina Campion and Staff

